

B.R.S. Semester - 5 (Remedial) (CBCS) Examination**March/April-2023 (NEW COURSE)****F-11 English Literature & Language Correction(Foundation-11)****Time: 2:30 Hours****Marks: 70****Instructions:**

1. All questions are compulsory.
2. Figures to the right indicate marks.

-
- Q.1(A) Answer the following question in one line each. (08)
1. Who was the Court Poet?
 2. For whom did he sang Poem?
 3. What did Sekar do when he was defeated in poem Competition?
 4. Who is Pundarik?
 5. Why did the King go to forest?
 6. With whom was the Princess married?
 7. Who was Venugopal's new teacher?
 8. Who disliked the growing intimacy between Venu and Haralal?
- Q.1(B) Answer the following question briefly. (Any two) (06)
1. Who was Sekar's source of Poetic inspiration?
 2. Why had Pundarik come to Amarapur?
 3. What did the Princess find on entering the bed chamber?
 4. What preparation did the princess make to reveal her identity to her husband?
- Q.2(A) Explain the following with Reference to context. (Any One) (06)
1. "Tonight, after supper I will tell you"
 2. "If I am the winner at the competition today, my lady, I will write new songs in praise of your victorious name."
 3. "Please, God. Let it keep on raining."
- Q.2(B) Write short note on. (Any Two) (08)
1. End of the story 'The Victory'.
 2. Character sketch of Shekhar.
 3. Character sketch of Venu.
 4. End of the story "Once There was a King."
- Q.3(A) Write one-word Substitute of the following. (09)
1. That which cannot be seen.
 2. Book written by hand.
 3. One who eats meat?
 4. One who believes in God?
 5. Life history written by self.
 6. Working in the same office.
 7. A play ending in sorrow.
 8. A child who has lost parents
 9. Causing trouble
- Q.3(B) Change the following paragraph into passive voice. (05)
1. Our Principal welcomed the new students. He also gave a speech. The students praised him. Our Principal thanked them.

Q.4(A) Change the degree. (07)

1. Mehul is as Cleaver as Mihir
2. Vrushti is intelligent. Atharva is equally intelligent.
3. Wheat is useful. Gold is not equally useful.
4. Water is thin. Blood is not so thin.
5. Deepak is as tall as Ashish
6. Harshad is rich. Meramanbhai is equally rich.
7. Oil is light. Water is not that much light.

Q.4(B) Write a Paragraph one of the following (Any One). (07)

1. Save Environment
2. Indian Farmer.
3. My Ambition.

Q.5(A) Reading the following paragraph and answer the question given below. (07)

There is no Success without failure. Failure is just intermittent blockades. Success is the final destination. When problems and obstacles come our way we must know that this is part of our effort to reach a higher destination. This has come to test our mental strength and untiring efforts. Let us accept negative and worst situation with peace and happiness.

Q.5(B) Reading the following paragraph and answer the questions given below. (07)

We all know that our mind is flooded with all kinds of Thought. As the thoughts, so is the mood. We normally say that a person is fickle minded means his mood often keeps on changing. He is not stable. He is not decisive. He changes his decision very often. Such people cannot earn the faith of other. We cannot believe them because they change colour just like a chameleon. The reason is that we have waste, negative and vicious thoughts.

QUESTIONS: -

1. What is our mind flooded with?
2. How is the mood created?
3. Who is known as fickle minded?
4. Is the fickle minded person stable and decisive?
5. Can such people earn the faith of others?
6. Why can't we believe them?
7. What are the reasons of fickleness?
